
27 October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
ATISN 19214 – All Wales Spend Analysis Tool Contract 
 
Information requested 
 
Thank you for your request which I received on 25 October 2023.    
 
You requested:  
 
All Wales Spend Analysis Tool Contract. The details we require are: 
 
• Suppliers who applied for inclusion on each framework/contract and were 

successful & not successful at the PQQ & ITT stages.  
• Actual contract values of each framework/contract (& any sub lots)  
• Start date & duration of framework  
• Is there an extension clause in the framework(s)/contract(s) and, if so, the duration 

of the extension? 
• Has a decision been made yet on whether the framework(s)/contract(s) are being 

either extended or renewed? 
• Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this contract? 
 
Our response 
 
• The Contract Award Notice for this contract has been published on Sell 2 Wales 

View Notice - Sell2Wales (gov.wales) (NB this is the link that was included in the 
request itself). All information relating to the first four bullet points can be found 
here. 
 

• A new contract has been awarded for this service. The Contract Award notice has 
been published on Sell 2 Wales View Notice - Sell2Wales (gov.wales) 

 
• The Senior Officer responsible for this contract is David Nicholson. 
 
Next steps  
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you 
can ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government,  
Cathays Park,  
Cardiff,  
CF10 3NQ  
 
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sell2wales.gov.wales%2Fsearch%2Fshow%2Fsearch_view.aspx%3FID%3DFEB427641&data=05%7C01%7CCommercialProcurement.Ministerials%40gov.wales%7Cafb6d63174924d336fcf08dbd617b722%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638339169561848463%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=24ELsb%2B6wnv%2FAWclasC8i%2Bkzyx0qp%2BWJLBvU0DNM%2FyM%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sell2wales.gov.wales%2Fsearch%2Fshow%2Fsearch_view.aspx%3FID%3DAUG445713&data=05%7C01%7CCommercialProcurement.Ministerials%40gov.wales%7Cafb6d63174924d336fcf08dbd617b722%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638339169561848463%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=skexS1Xf0wZdhz4GMTOGtzWxL%2BGbuMt6v9%2BC3VPj5VI%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales


 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at:   
 
Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a 
complaint until it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 


